

Date 09 02 (2012

Attn. John Griffith, c/o Rob Hoy (0784945647) Trustee, Aquafilter The Safe Water Trust Ltd, 16 Burdon Road, Cleadon, Sunderland, SR6 7RU, England

Tel: 0191 536 3851

e-mail: info@safewatertrust.com

Dear Sir,

Re: Importation of Aquafilter Community and Aquafilter Family water filters

Reference is made to your letter dated 6th February 2012 requesting for permission to import two types of filters namely, **Aquafilter Community and Aquafilter Family.**

Based on the results of the performance of the filters as tested by Rwanda Bureau of Standards, the importation and distribution permission requested is hereby granted and RBS with great pleasure welcomes your idea of having an assembling unit in Rwanda.

However, the Bureau will constantly monitor the performance of such filter machines as there is no guarantee that the filters will always work effectively. You are also reminded that it is the responsibility of the manufacturer to supply well labelled water filters for users' ease of application.

Thanking you for anticipation of our future collaboration.

Yours sincerely

Dr. Mark Cyubahiro Bagabe Director General

P.O.BOX 7099 Kigali-Rwanda Tel: +250-252-586103/582945/582946 Fax: +250-252-583305 E-mail: info@rbs.org.rw Website: www.rwanda-standards.org